
 

 

 

 

 

 

16th March 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am pleased to inform you that a ski trip to Serre Chevalier, France has been 

provisionally booked, to take place from Saturday 19th January – Saturday 26th 

January 2019. 

Skiing is a wonderful experience for the children, and a fantastic opportunity.  

However that said, we do appreciate skiing can be costly and with this in mind we 

have negotiated a very reasonable deal with the price being £800. This includes 

all flights, accommodation, skis and boot hire, lift pass, snow guarantee, 6 x 4 

hour tuition, insurance, all meals and drinks and a full entertainment programme 

in the evenings.  

The ski trip is open to all current Year 6, 7, 8 and 9 students and places will be 

offered on a first come, first served basis if the trip is oversubscribed. 

If you would like to reserve a place for your child on this trip please click on the 

following link and submit the Google Form by Friday 30th March.  

https://goo.gl/forms/TAhIHd0Nx5jjIQ763  

If your child is offered a place on the trip, a non-refundable deposit of £200 will 

need to be paid by Friday 4th May 2018. A payment plan will also be provided so 

small amounts are paid throughout the year with the final payment being made 

by December 2018. 

If you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me 

kthomas@bestacademies.org.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss K. Thomas 

Head of P.E. 

Ski Trip Leader 
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